
June 15, 2012 

To: Dr. Al Roberts 

From: Carol Young 

Cc: Sheryl Mariner 

Re: PTO gift, proposed technology order for Whittier School 

 

At the final PTO meeting of this school year, the Whittier PTO generously set aside $10,000 to go toward 

technology purchases for Whittier School.  Led by the Tech. Integrationist and our Teacher Librarian, 

certified staff completed a survey of technology needs, and the results were then compared against the 

D97 technology plan. Working in collaboration with Therese O’Neill to set aside $11,000 in Whittier 

building funds and Julie Mullen to secure pricing and updates involving SMART technology, the following 

technology plan was built.   

Item Quantity Price Total 

Screens 12 92 1,100 

Elmos 19 563 10,697 

LCD proj. 2 1,595 3,190 

SMART bd. 1 5,600 5,600 

   20,587 

 

At this time, I would ask that the PTO donation of $10,000 to Whittier School be included in the June 26 

board book for their review. Pending board approval at the July 17 meeting, I hope to place this order in 

July so that we can be in receipt of these items for the start of the new school year. Please let me know 

if other information is required for the board book. 


